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May 20, 2024 
Ref. NO.:2024-06 

Prof. Dr. Taufiq Marwa  
Rector 
Universitas Sriwijaya  
 
Subject: Letter of Invitation 
 
Dear Dr. Taufiq Marwa 
 
On behalf of the National Institute of Forest Science (NIFoS), it is my pleasure to invite Dr. Dessy 
Adriani as our distinguished workshop presenter for the “International Workshop” which will be held 
at the B1 floor Rose Room, Kal Hotel, Jeju, Republic of Korea, on June 4th, 2024. 
 
It would be appreciated if Dr. Dessy share her knowledge and experiences on peatland restoration, as 
well as her expertise. Her attendance and contribution to the workshop will certainly be a great asset 
not only to share our successful experiences in overcoming national-scaled degraded peatland 
projects and research activities. 
 
In addition to the International Workshop, it would be greatly appreciated if she could attend the 
seminar, team meeting, and field trip from June 2nd to June 7th. NIFoS expects to facilitate forest 
research cooperation for the joint research on peatland restoration. 
 
- June 2nd: Writing the 1st draft of Publication of Research Collaboration 
- June 3rd: Expert Seminar and Smart farm field trip 
- June 4th: International Workshop as a presenter and panel, Developing research for peatland 

restoration in Indonesia 
- June 5th: Field trip, Warm Temperate and Subtropical Forest Research Center and Hannam 

Experimental Forest 
- June 6th to 7th: Team meeting through international joint research 
 
She is supposed to visit Korea and stay for 8 days from June 1st to 8th, 2024. NIFoS will provide 
flight and accommodation. If you need any questions or assistance regarding the invitation, please 
feel free to contact Dr. Eunho Choi, a research official and a workshop coordinator at NIFoS 
(Tel: +82 2 961 2882, E-mail: ehchoi710@korea.kr). 
 
I am looking forward to welcoming you in Jeju soon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Bae, Jae Soo. 
President 
National Institute of Forest Science 
Republic of Korea 














